
APRIL 11, 2022  VILLAGE OF NEW ATHENS 
 

 

6:00 p.m. The regular meeting of the Village Board of Trustees was called to order by 
Mayor Behnken. A roll call was answered aye by Trustees Wilson, Geppert, Feder, 
Newbold, Politsch, and Kearns. Also present were Leo Simburger, Chief of Police, and 
Chris Remick, Superintendent of Public Works.  
 
VISITORS 
None.  

PERSONNEL, PUBLIC SAFETY/ADA 
The committee met April 6, 2022 to interview two candidates for the police department. 
The committee reported that Lydia Simburger stood out above the other candidate. 
They made the recommendation to send Lydia Simburger to the police academy in 
May, with a three-year commitment to working for the village. Trustee Politsch made the 
motion, seconded by Trustee Newbold, to hire Lydia Simburger for full-time nights, 
effective May 03, 2022. A vote was answered aye by all members present.  
 
Motion to Adjourn  
There being no further business, a motion was made by Trustee Newbold, seconded by 
Trustee Geppert, to adjourn the meeting at 6:04 p.m. A vote was answered aye by all 
members present. 
 
 
 
 
                                                                                           Amy Benwell, Village Clerk  

     Joe Behnken, Village President 
 

 


